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Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

10/08/2023

MRS Linda Hogan
1 / 5 Dalley Street ST
Queenscliff NSW 2096

RE: DA2023/0995 - 54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I am keen to see these types of developments in the Northern beaches. The project will
provide the community with additional housing that is desperately needed AND free up a
single dwelling that is holding over 1000 square meters of land. I can also see that there is
ample parking to alleviate off street parking congestion. That makes perfect sense! Hoping
the council recognises this and approves the development.




